
Urgent message for passengers of flights HY57
and HY20! 

2024 9 September

Today, September 9, due to a welcoming the Paralympic team of the Republic of
Uzbekistan, 

 

➖flight HY57 on the route Tashkent – Urgench 

 

will be performed according to the schedule with departure from the International
Terminal of Tashkent Airport (Terminal 2). Passenger check-in for flight HY57 will be
carried out in the International Terminal of Tashkent Airport at counters 10-14.

 

In addition, passengers of flight HY20 on the route Nukus – Tashkent will be served
also through the International Arrivals Hall upon arrival in Tashkent. 

We hope for your understanding!


